
9.7. J.29 – A Motion to Create a Non-Voting Member Position for the Principal 

Ambassadors  

THIS SRC AND SSC NOTE:  

1. That in the last 2 years various SRC members have worked closely with the Ambassador 

team on various projects, including the University’s Open days and the ‘Beyond Fife’ schools 

project.  

2. That there are a number of areas where SRC projects overlap with, or share common 

interests with, projects run by the Ambassadors.  

THIS SRC AND SSC BELIEVE:  

1. That joint efforts between different groups is vital to further the aims and objectives of the 

SRC.  

2. That a seat for the Principal Ambassadors would mean they have regular involvement with 

the SRC, and gain a better understanding of the Students’ Association.  

3. The SRC should be actively seeking to work with other bodies out with the Association.  

4. Closer work with the Ambassadors will make the transition between successive council 

members and Ambassadors easier.  

THIS SRC AND SSC RESOLVES:  

To recommend the following amendments to the Laws to SAB with the recommendation that the 

same do pass:  

1. To create a non-voting member position on the SRC for the Principal Ambassadors, to be 

filled as they choose (i.e. by one person or alternating between the principle Ambassadors). 

Ms Hill proposed the motion and Mr Anderson seconded. 


